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First name: Rick

Last name: Chrisman

Organization: Mena Advertising &amp;amp; Promotion Committee

Title: Chair

Comments: The Mena Advertising &amp; Promotion Commission is strongly in favor of the proposed trail system.
The Commission views this project as part of our mission to promote tourism that benefits the community of
Mena. Additionally we anticipate a positive impact to the region, the State and its mission to promote and
improve outdoor recreation.

The Commission in cooperation with the City of Mena has committed to and is actively working to support the
trail system development. Part of the contribution is developing trails at Mena's former water reservoir (dry lake
bed now) at the south end of the proposed Forest Service trail system. Our vision is future connectivity to the
Forest Service trails if approved.



